
 

Circular number:  2012-28 Contact:  Dan Amar - Head of Market Operations 

Date:   August 7, 2012 Telephone: (877) 473-9989 
 

 
Subject: .NET Version 4.0 Upgrade for PrecISE 

The purpose of this Market Information Circular (MIC) is to inform members that PrecISE users must 
have Microsoft .NET 4.0 installed on their desktops in order to use PrecISE 5.2. This is a new 
optional release scheduled to be available at the end of August.    

The ISE is giving notice of this important change to provide PrecISE users ample time to install 
Microsoft .NET 4.0.    

To verify the current Microsoft .NET version installed:  

A. If using a 64 bit machine, C:\WINDOWS\microsoft.net\Framework64\v4.0.X 

B. If using a 32 bit machine, C:\WINDOWS\microsoft.net\Framework\v4.0.X 

If there is no folder with the name starting with v4.0 it will be necessary to upgrade.  

For download instructions and additional information regarding the Microsoft .NET 

Framework Version 4.0 please follow either of these links.  

http://ise.com/login 

http://www.microsoft.com/en-us/download/details.aspx?id=17851  

   

We ask that our customers e-mail their questions or concerns to helpdesk@ise.com. 

 



 

  
 

 


